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Welcome New District Two Members 

 

Greetings and   

 

This note is to inform all that District Two has changed its associations, 
after the May 6, 2021 Board of Directors meeting. District Two now 
consists of: 

 

DSAP

NJSAP

DCAP WVASAP

PAP

District 
TWO

VSAP

MAP



Association Presidents 
   
 

Delaware State Association 
(DSAP) Members 69-5/21 

Kevin W. Evans, RP 

District of Columbia Association 
of Parliamentarians (DCAP) 
Members-126-5/21 

Loretta Tillerson 

Maryland Association of 
Parliamentarians (MAP)-members 
181-5/21 

Wanda Nelson, PRP 

New Jersey State Association of 
Parliamentarians 
(NJSAP)Members  234 -5/21 

Rosemary Seghatoleslami, PRP 

Pennsylvania Association of 
Parliamentarians (PAP)-Members-
167-5/21 

Theljewa Garrett, PRP 
 

Virginia State Association of 
Parliamentarians 
(VSAP)Members-232 

Beatrice Squire, RP 

West Virginia State Association 
of Parliamentarians (WVASAP)-
Members-21-5/21 

Robert  (Bob) Fish 

Middle East Ali hSabazz 
Netherlands Anita Middleberg 
Europe Milton C. Faulkner  
Total Members       1033  

   

Each Association has viable energizing programs!  



Continue to do so and when we meet, we will be able to share your 
successes and ideas that make a difference in delivering Parliamentary 

Procedure  to the World.  

 

Reminder: 

Have you updated your officer’s list ? If not go to the NAP website and 
look for the link to update or use the link below. 

NOTE: If you are not the current president of your association or unit, please click on the Officer Update 
link below to notify HQ as soon as possible and include any other officer changes.  
Encourage your unit leaders to do the same to ensure our records are up to date. 
 

 Officer Update Form 
 
 
Special Request to association presidents: 
Please send me a member’s name from your state association who will serve on the 
planning committee for: virtual workshop, sponsored by District Two and a person to 
serve on the planning committee for the next District Two conference. 
You may wish to serve or you may submit another member. Email me the name and the 
email by July 1, 2021.  While you may be off for the summer, but we may have some 
planning sessions to be ready for the fall, 2021. 

I have several email addresses. I prefer to use cmayo6106@gmail.com. 
This one seems more reliable. 

Feel free to contact me via email or you may call at 804 262-0381. 

Cynthia Mayo, PRP 

District Two Director 

 


